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Hospital quilts restored 
 
As part of its 125 year anniversary Bowral & District Hospital has restored three 
(banners) quilts created in 1990. 
 
Bowral & District Hospital General Manager Alison Derrett said the original idea for the 
quilts came from staff who were inspired by the work of Malcolm King, designer of 
banners and Yvonne Line, a fabric artist who was known for working with local 
communities to create ‘community memories’. 
 
“We wanted to breathe new life into the quilts because they’re an important part of our 
history, one that reflects the Hospital’s close ties with the local community. 
 
“The quilts look fantastic after their restoration and I look forward to sharing them with our 
staff, patients and the community,” she said. 
 
Banner 1 – was designed and created by hospital staff and volunteers and depicts the 
work around the Hospital. 
 
Banner 2- was designed by TAFE students, staff and volunteers and depicts memories 
from the town landmarks and environment. 
 
Banner 3- was designed by local schools and depicts life in the town from a child’s point 
of view. 
 
The quilts were restored by David Hansor at Heartfelt Computer Quilting in Moss Vale. 
 
 
Date: Wednesday 7 May 
Time: 2:30pm 
Location: Lecture Room, The Old Hospital 


